
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Sara Winn, Past President  
Date:  02/08/2022   
Subject: Midyear Report  
 
Dear NADE Board:  
 
I am honored to serve NADE as Past President.  I have worked closely with Marjorie Garcia, the 
NADE President, in all matters related to NADE.  I assisted Marjorie with the hotel contract and 
speakers for Midyear 2022.  I attended video meetings and phone conferences to assist in 
planning the upcoming NTC 2022 in Vermont.  
 
I look forward to continuing to serve NADE until my term is up.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sara Winn 
NADE Past President 
 


